
 

           29th June 2015 
Dear Parents, 
 
At lunch time today I received our long awaited call from the HMI inspector to inform us 
that the Ofsted inspection team will arrive on site tomorrow for a two day visit. 
As you know the Senior Leadership team and all of the staff have worked extremely hard 
over the past few months to evidence the provision and monitor attainment and progress 
at St Theresa’s.  
 
With this in mind I have taken the decision to recall Mrs Georgiades from school journey. 
Mrs Georgiades is our Key Stage 2 and Maths leader; she has contributed significantly in 
developing the teaching and learning in school over the past year and will play a vital role 
in representing the school during meetings with the Ofsted Team.  
 
In light of Mrs Georgiades return, I have made arrangements for Miss Martin to travel to 
the Isle of Wight this afternoon; Miss Martin is experienced in taking children on school 
journeys and has a good, established relationship with the year 6 children.  
 
In Miss Martin’s absence I have arranged for Mrs O’Brien our Inclusion Leader and Mrs 
Georgiades to share the teaching and learning in the year 4 class. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your cooperation and understanding 
over the past few months and to convey thanks on behalf of all the staff for your continued 
support over the next few days.  
 
We are hopeful that on this occasion the inspectors will see how well the children achieve 
at St Theresa’s and the loyalty and support provided by our community.  
 
Thank you for supporting our school and the part you and your children play in the future 
success of St Theresa’s.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss M Kelly 
Headteacher 

             
             
  

  


